
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 

Phone:  330-753-2019 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 

Stan King and Mary Schwartz, Caring Team                                   Worship: 10:30 am 

If you are a visitor this morning, we welcome you to our worship service! We hope 

that you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God. We invite you to sign our 

0guest book in the foyer. 

Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (generally ages three 

and under) in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary.  Children's 

bulletins and toys are available at the sanctuary entrance. 
 

September 13, 2015 
CHILDRENS SUNDAY 

 

GATHERING 
 Prelude                                                         Dora Short 
 Welcome                                                           Lee Ressler  
 Call to Worship: 
  Child:  I was glad when they said to me, 
      “Let us go to the house of the Lord!” 
  Youth: I was glad when they said to me, 
      “Let us go to the house of the Lord!” 
  Adult: I was glad when they said to me, 
      Let us go to the house of the Lord!” 
  Child:  Standing on holy ground, 
  Youth: bound firmly together, 
  Adult: we give thanks to the name of the Lord! 
  All:  And together we will pray for peace. 
  Child:  Peace within these walls; 
  Youth: peace within our family and friends; 
  Adult: peace within ourselves. 
  All:  In the house of God, we give thanks  
      to the name of the Lord! 
 Opening Prayer: 
 Announcements 
 Hymn:  StJ #13 My soul is filled with joy               Hank Rossiter 
 Offering   
 

HEARING GOD 
 Singing: StS #47 Let the children come to me 

 Children’s Time: Giving of school kits for children with none 
 The Cow Song                                                    Viv Jaberg and Pam Zook 
 Scriptures: Mark 10: 13-16; II Timothy 1:5–14 
 Sermon: Sticky  Faith            Pastor Marilyn 
 

RESPONDING 
 Tree Song (SS# 116)                    Children accompany with bells 
 Sharing of sermon responses, introduction of guests, joys, prayer  
  requests 
 Pastoral Prayer 
  

SENDING 
 Hymn: HWB #486 God of our life 
 Blessing 
     

     
 Sept food Donations for BACM: Canned tuna, beef stew & ravioli 
 Greeter: Julia & Bob Beyeler 
 Worship Planners: Wanda & Lee Ressler 
 Nursery: Pam & Avery Zook 

 

LAST WEEK 

   Attendance: 43    General Offering: $1,541 
 

THIS WEEK 

 Sat, Sept 12, 5pm: Fish fry with First Mennonite invited to join us 
 Sept. 13- Children's Day 
 

COMING EVENTS 

 Sun, Sept. 27- Peace Day 
 Sun, Oct 25: Birthday Potluck Fellowship meal 
 Nov. 1- Remembering Our Dead (Dia de nos Muertos) 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Marilyn is available in the office at Summit on Monday from 10am-1pm 
and Thursday from 9am – 9pm. 
. 

Free informational seminars about Medicare and Social Security will be 
offered at the Everence office, 1221 W. Maple St., Hartville on Monday, 
September 14. The Medicare seminar begins at 5:30 p.m., and will include 
what Medicare covers, available plans, and enrollment deadlines. The Social 
Security seminar begins at 7 p.m., and will cover how benefits are calculated 
and the best time to start collecting them. RSVP 330-877-6066 or 
sheila.troyer@everence.com 
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Newcomers's annual hymn sing will be October 4 around 5:00 PM at 8172 
Tower road, Seville, Ohio 44273.  Bring a chair unless you like to sit on straw 
bales.  Singing will begin around 7:00 PM. 
 

Leave or stay? Many Syrian families face that question as international 
humanitarian assistance dwindles and the patchwork of resources they used 
to rely on wears thin. Your gift of money helps Mennonite Central 
Committee continue to provide food, water, rent assistance and winter 
supplies so families that decide to stay in the region can survive the cold 
weather ahead. Please give online at mcc.org/syria-iraq; by phone at 1-888-
563-4676; or by check, sent to MCC U.S., P.O. Box 500, Akron, PA 17501.  
 

Ready for fall Medicare open enrollment? Check out the faith-based 
Everence website to learn more about Medicare, including a video and 
calculator on senior health plan rates and a quiz to help find the plan best for 
you. For more information, visit everence.com/medsupp or call(800) 348-
7468 ext. 2463. 
 

BACM: Bring canned meat; tuna, beef stew & ravioli for the month of 
September and drop into the box by our white giving tree. You may bring 
other food or grocery supplies also. It would be helpful to get into the habit 
of buying a few extra items when you do your grocery shopping. 
 

MISSION NETWORK PRAYER REQUEST: Pray for Mennonite Mission 
Network’s Mennonite Voluntary Service households as they settle in to 
community life in Alamosa, Colorado; Elkhart, Indiana; Kansas City, Kansas; 
Madison, Wisconsin; Manhattan and Rochester, New York; San Antonio; San 
Francisco; Seattle; Tucson, Arizona; and Washington, D.C. 
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